To the City Clerk and the Aldermen and Women,

As a small business owner, I understand the desire to open a business and
the rewards associated with it. | encourage businessmen and women to open
businesses in the area and contribute to West Allis’ local business economy.
However, I'm writing this letter out of concern about the Combination Class A liquor
License possibly being granted to the new European grocery store on the
intersection of 84t St. and Greenfield Ave. It was my understanding that the quota
for these licenses in West Allis was maxed out, meaning no more businesses would
be receiving them. We strongly object to this business receiving a liquor license
when the quota has been reached, as this would be tantamount to a special privilege
granted only some businesses, excluding others. I must also mention that this area is
already saturated with liquor licenses, and more licenses granted would negatively
affect the other businesses and more, the community. I appreciate your time and
hope you will consider our opinion on this matter.

Olympia Liquor and Food
9034 West Greenfield Ave
West Allis, Wisconsin 53214

Owner
Manjit Singh Dhillon



